
No. 0621-020
(June 14, 2021) 

Dear Valued Clients,

Please take note of the recently released PPA Administrative 
Order 02-2021 (Revised Guidelines on the Implementation 
of Mandatory Weighing of Export Containers). 

In view of this order, we would like to inform all customers 
that effective 16 June 2021, we will be imposing the shutout 
fees for measured weights (weight taken upon arrival at the 
terminal) that are above or below 1,500 kilograms from the 
Shippers Declared VGM.

Please be guided  that those boxes  with unsettled shutout 
charges arising from this  VGM discrepancy   will not  be 
included in the loading plan of the vessel.

Kindly see below link for your reference.

PPA Administrative Order 02-2021

Thank you very much and please stay safe.

If you will have further inquiries, please feel free to contact the
following:

https://bit.ly/3iE2RP7

